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Inhabitants of Ružinov ended the petition against the planned construction of the
administrative-residential complex Prešovská, which wants HOC Company to build here among residential
buildings. Its component is to be the 14-storey administrative building and 15-storey residential building.
Dissatisfied citizens require rejecting the construction permission, which would be a further thickening of
the territory according to their opinion. Within less than a week they collected over 300 signatures; the
exact number will be communicated upon receipt of all sheets.
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